
ASX RELEASE – IVE GROUP LIMITED (ASX:IGL) 

26 August, 2020 

Receipt of substantial holding notice 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.17.2, IVE Group Limited (IVE or the Company) attaches a copy of a 
change of substantial holding notice received. 

This announcement has been approved by Darren Dunkley, CFO and Company Secretary. 

For further details, contact: 

Richard Nelson 
Investor Relations 
+612 8064 5425
0455 088 099
investors@ivegroup.com.au

Founded in 1921 and listed on the Australian Stock Exchange in December 2015 (ASX:IGL) IVE Group is 
Australia’s leading holistic marketing company. With an unmatched breadth and depth of offering, 
IVE Group guides clients from idea to execution.    

IVE Group helps brands navigate the complex marketing maze, and connects clients with customers 
wherever, whenever. Specialising in creative, data-driven communications, integrated marketing, 
production and distribution, IVE Group brings together the capabilities, specialists and technology 
needed to make customer connection seamless.   

For more information Click here to watch our video F
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https://www.ivegroup.com.au/?_sm_byp=iVVqvvNP4TTqQr0q
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